
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

23rd March 2021 

 

WANNEROO NIGHTMASTERS – request for flaggies 
 
The WASCC has asked if anyone from FCR can assist with flag marshalling duties at this Saturday’s 
event, see note below. If you are able to help please contact Lauren at the WASCC office.  

 

Mon, 22 Mar 2021 05:12:21 +0000 
Subject: 
Flaggies: Nightmasters 
Hi Category Reps, 

 

I’m just reaching out as we could do with some extra helping hands at Nightmasters, 

particularly in the Flag Marshalling area. If you know anyone who could help us out please 

either let me know and I’ll get in touch, or point them in my direction ASAP. They don’t need 

to be experienced and we can issue them with an On The Day Official’s licence.   

 

Many thanks. 
  
Kind regards, 

 

Lauren Cornes 
Motorsport & Officials Development Officer 

WA Sporting Car Club 
 

 

 

 

 



Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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